MEMORANDUM _ October 17, 2003

TO:

FROM:

SUBJECT:

The Honorable Chair and Members of The School Board of Miami-Dade
County, Florida

Merrett R. Stierheim, Superintendent of

WITHDRAWAL OF AGENDA ITEM H-10 — RECOMMENDATIONS ON
THE POTENTIAL USE OF PROGRAM MANAGEMENT AS A
CONSTRUCTION DELIVERY METHOD

The attached agenda item is being withdrawn from the October 22, 2003 agenda, in
order to allow sufficient time for review and input by the Facilities Management School
Board Committee.

MRS/ARC:aj
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Attachment

cc:  Superintendent’s Executive Staff
School Board Attorney
Mr. J.E. Surash, P.E.
Ms. Ana Rijo-Conde



Office of Superintendent of Schools October 8, 2003
Board Meeting of October 22, 2003

Business Operations
J.E. Surash, P.E., Chief Business Officer

SUBJECT: RECOMMENDATIONS ON THE POTENTIAL USE OF PROGRAM
MANAGEMENT AS A CONSTRUCTION DELIVERY METHOD

COMMITTEE: FACILITIES MANAGEMENT
Staff is in the process of finalizing a report detailing recommendations on the potential
use of Program Management as a construction delivery method. It is anticipated that

this report will be available for School Board consideration prior to its meeting of
October 22, 2003.

ITEM WITHDRAWN
(10/17/03)
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